
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We were made aware on Saturday morning of the arrest of a WISD employee, which is currently under 
further investigation. We are working closely with authorities and our attorney to ensure that all proper 
procedures are followed, with the safety and security of our students remaining our top priority. 

At this time, we have no information indicating that any of our students are directly involved in this 
situation. We will provide updates as more information becomes available. 

 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
Jimmy Friday Wright 

Superintendent  

Wells ISD 

 

 

 


